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Head of Department (Business Enterprises)  
University of Pretoria 

P.O.Box 14679 

Hatfield 

0028 

 
 

 
Dear Ms. Bodiba 

Re: Permission to perform destructive analysis on ancient human bone 

material. 

 

With reference to your letter dated 5th June 2012, Kruger National Park –People and 

Conservation Department acknowledge the Archaeological work conducted at 

Thulamela, Imbali Lodge and Nwanetsi. We therefore allow you to export and conduct 

destructive analysis of ancient human remains for the purpose of DNA extraction and 

analysis, in terms of the National Heritage Resources Act number 25 of 1999.  

Should you require any info or assistance in this regard don’t hesitate to call. 

Regards 

 

Thanyani Madzhuta 

Heritage Officer 

Kruger National Park 

Tel: 013 735 4191 

Cell: 082 806 8826 

Email:thanyani.madzhuta@sanparks.org 

Fax: 0866 730369 
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